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Upcoming Harbor Bridge Project closures affect portions of IH 37 and US 181 
 
CORPUS CHRISTI – Upcoming short-term and long-term closures will affect various routes within the Harbor 
Bridge work zone. All work is weather permitting. A detailed listing of closures is included below.  

Short-Term Closures 

Beginning April 2, 2018 to April 5, 2018 various daytime and nighttime lane closures near the IH 37 and US 181 
interchange will occur in preparation for the long-term closures listed below. 

Long-Term Closures 

Beginning April 2, 2018 to April 2019 the following closures will be in effect: 

 Northbound IH 37 entrance ramp from Tancahua St. will be closed. 

 Northbound IH 37 exit ramp to Brownlee Blvd. will be closed.  

 Southbound IH 37 entrance ramp from Brownlee Blvd. will be closed. 
 
Frontage roads will remain open and detour routes will be established. Traffic signs will assist with navigating 
motorists through alternative routes. 

 
Motorists and pedestrians are urged to be aware of the lane closures, to consider using alternate routes, to follow all traffic control devices, 
and to slow down in the work zones. 

For information about all current and upcoming lane closures related to the Harbor Bridge Project, visit www.harborbridgeproject.com. 
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